Departmental Whitley Council
Summary of Meeting held on 17th June 2013

Pay
Management and the Trade Union Side, including national Trade Union representatives, met formally on 30th May to negotiate the new pay deal which would be applicable from 1 April 2013.
Policies
Work on the Attendance Management Policy is nearing completion, some updates have been made to the Special Leave Policy and a new policy has been introduced dealing with appeals to the security vetting process. The Travel and Subsistence Policy is due to be reviewed soon, and some guidance has been written on lone working and working from home for further review.

Review of Directorate Structure

Following the departure of the Operations and Services Director earlier in June the decision was taken not to recruit a replacement. Departments have been re-assigned to remaining directors; no changes have been made within departments as part of this.
Departmental Issues
A document on managing change has been written in response to the restructure of Archive Sector Development and, following a review by the Trade Union Side, it will be referred to in future departmental restructures.

Equality and Diversity
The National Archives’ Equality and Diversity representative has accepted a role elsewhere. Management plans to recruit a new member of staff to replace her. 

